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OUR COMMITMENT IN YOUR COMMUNITY 

The world is filled with enough ordinary. It’s our responsibility to make it extraordinary. That’s why       
every project we take on at Willmott Dixon has to deliver a positive and memorable impact.  

For our communities, it means places not just to live in but to thrive in.  

Dear Resident,  
As you can see below, the Structural Framing System is nearing 
completion.  You can check for hourly updates via the webcam 
link:  https://api.t-lap.se/5a5ba9/ 
 

 
 

Our next focus will be on the windows, brickwork, internal 
partitions and the mechanical and electrical installations. We have 
also been clearing the vegetation around the site , to enable us to 
start the fencing to the boundary over the summer. 
 

The majority of the works which require heavy machinery will be 
coming to a close after which we will be focusing on internal work.  
 
 
 
MEET THE TEAM ON SITE 

 Sam Winterton 
Senior Building Manager 
Sam.winterton@willmottdixon.
co.uk 

Daniel Fudge 
Senior Surveyor 
Daniel.fudge@willmottdixon.
co.uk 

Hi, I’m Taylor and I am a 
Management Trainee Surveyor 
with Willmott Dixon. 
                        
I have been working for 
Willmott Dixon for 18 months 
and prior to joining I was a 
Trainee Surveyor for a Local 
Housing Association. My role 
differed slightly, due to working 
on existing housing stock 
instead of new build 
construction.  
 

During my time with Willmott Dixon, I have 
spent several weeks with other departments, to 
understand their role and how that will help me 
in the future. 
 
As a Management Trainee Surveyor I assist the 
Senior Surveyor working on the project. 
I work closely with the site, supply chain and 
operations teams to ensure the materials and 
labour are value for money, when procuring the 
packages for the job. 
 
At present, my main role on the Chestnut Park 
Primary School project is to help the Build 
Managers out on site due to Covid-19. I will be 
helping our supply chain partners with their 
queries and also carrying out quality checks. 

Paul Walsh 
Building Manager 
Paul.walsh@willmottdixon.co.uk 
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